From: Sexton, Gavin

Sent: 23 September 2020 10:34

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Belgrove House: 2020/3881/P

Dear Planning inbox
Please log this Objection on Behalf of the Friends of Argyle Square and the Kings Cross CAAC
Reference 2020/3881/P

thanks

Gavin
Principal Planner

Telephone: 020 7974 3231

flin]E]S]

The majority of Council staff are now working at home through remote, secure access to our
systems.

Where possible please now communicate with us by telephone or email. We have limited staff in
our offices to deal with post, but as most staff are homeworking due to the current situation with
COVID-19, electronic communications will mean we can respond quickly.

From: bill Reed [

Sent: 20 September 2020 20:58
To: Sexton, Gavin
Subject: Belgrove House: 2020/3880/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Gavin,

Following assorted e-mails over the last few months, please can I object to the above application on behalf
of both the Friends of Argyle Square and Kings Cross CAAC?

We welcome the redevelopment of Belgrove House in principle, but the current proposal is entirely out of
context in both size and appearance considering its highly sensitive historic setting, and that no amount of

public benefit can outweigh the harm caused by this development to our heritage.

1



As you know we liaise with the Bloomsbury CAAC, and support their detailed comments on this
application - there is no advantage in repeating them again here.

Best Wishes,

Bill.



